
Hart County Board of Commissioners

October 29, 2007

Called Meeting

5:00 p.m.

The Hart County Board of Commissioners met October 29, 2007 at 5:00 p.m. at the Hart County Administrative & Emergency Services Center. 

Chairman R C Oglesby presided with Commissioners Daniel Reyen, Gary Mize, Ken Brown and Joey Dorsey in attendance. 

The purpose of the meeting was discuss the proposed Savannah River Club (SRC) subdivision’s request from the Hart County Water and Sewer Utility Authority (HCWSUA) for water service to their proposed subdivision on Lake Russell in Hart County.

Chairman Oglesby entertained a motion to send a letter of support to the HCWSUA for the SRC request for water service to their subdivision.  Commissioner Reyen seconded the motion.  

Commissioner Dorsey questioned the difference of about 1,500 in the pipeline length.  The difference was explained as the length from the current HCWSUA line to the intersection of Cokesbury Highway versus the length from the HCWSUA to the subdivision.  Commissioner Dorsey commented that the negotiations between the HCWSUA and the SRC are still ongoing and not finalized.

Chairman Oglesby amended his prior motion to recommend that the HCWSUA meet as soon as possible to finalize negotiations with the SRC.  Commissioner Reyen revised his second to the amended motion. The motion carried 5-0.

With no further action the meeting adjourned. 
------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------------------------------------------------

R C Oglesby, Chairman



Lawana Kahn, County Clerk
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